LEGAL NOTICE

Tentative Combined Annual Budget and Appropriation Ordinance

DEERFIELD PARK DISTRICT

Public notice is hereby given that the Tentative Combined Annual Budget and Appropriation Ordinance of the Deerfield Park District, Deerfield, Illinois, for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2024, and ending December 31, 2024, will be available for public inspection at the administrative office located at the Jewett Park Community Center, 836 Jewett Park Drive, Deerfield, Illinois, on and after December 15, 2023, during regular office hours. The Tentative Combined Annual Budget and Appropriation Ordinance will also be available on the Deerfield Park District website at www.deerfieldparks.org. A public hearing on said Budget and Appropriation Ordinance will be held on January 18, 2024, 7:00 p.m. at the Patty Turner Center, 375 Elm Street, Deerfield, Illinois 60015.  Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the Park District may contact Jeff Harvey, Secretary, 836 Jewett Park Drive, Deerfield, Illinois, 847-945-0650.


Deerfield Park District
Jeff Harvey, Secretary
